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Discussion and possible action regarding Lease agreement between Board of Oklahoma County
Commissioners and Harrah Industrial & Economic Development Trust and the City of Harrah for July
1, 2022 to June 30, 2023. Requested by Commissioner Brian Maughan District 2, with Form and
Legality by Assistant District Attorney Gretchen Crawford.
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